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Under Secretary of Education visited our school - 13 Dec 2012

    
       

   The Under Secretary, Mr. Kevin Yeung, accompanied by the Political Assistant to Secretary of
Education, Mr. Jeff Sze, and the Chief School Development Officer,  Mr H. T. Kwok, paid a visit
to our school on 13 December 2012.

  

   Details
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http://www.plklfc.edu.hk/attachments/article/477/The Under Secretary for Education(ver2).pdf

